
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs the
direction of the Investigations Directorate of the Republic of
Tatarstan to report on incidents in the city of Nizhnekamsk

 

  

Local residents complain about frequent conflict situations, which they believe are provoked by
foreign nationals who violate Russian migration laws, the media reported.

V.A. Lipsky, the Head of Tatarstan Republican Investigative Department of the Investigative
Committee of Russia, was instructed by the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russian
Federation to submit a report on the circumstances of the incidents.
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